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                              GRANDPARENTS 
 

Few can bring the warmth 
We can find in their embrace, 

And little more is needed to bring love. 
Than the smile on their face.  

They've a supply of precious stories, 
Yet they've time to wipe a tear, 

Or give us reasons to make us laugh, 
They grow more precious through the 

years.  

I believe that God sent us Grandparents 
As our legacy from above, 

To share the moments of our life, 
As extra measures of His love.  

~Author Unknown~ 

 
 
 

Deacon Couples 
Ken & Irma Klassen 822-3655  Pete & Louise Peters 822-3176 
Daniel & Helene Schulz 822-9612   Isaac & Marie Klassen 325-4161 
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These are the commands, decrees and laws the Lord your God 
directed me to teach you to observe in the land that you are 

crossing the Jordan to possess, so that you, your children and 
their children after them may fear the Lord your God as long as 
you live by keeping all his decrees and commands that I give you, 

and so that you may enjoy long life. 
Deuteronomy 6:1&2 

 
 

Song Leader - Ken Letkeman 
Pianist -  Marla Sanca 

Electric Piano - Bonnie Klassen 
 

Worship in singing 
Call to Worship - Pete Peters 

Announcements & Offering 
Offertory - Rachel Friesen 

Worship in Singing 
Song - Glencross Quartet 

Scripture Reading 
Message - Lawrence Klassen 

“Grandparents” 
Communion 

 
THIS WEEK:        
Tuesday 7:30pm Council meeting at church. 
Thursday 7:30pm Christian Ed. meeting at 

church. 
Next Sunday: 

9:30 Sunday School  
10:40 Worship Service 

 

COMING UP:        
LADIES FELLOWSHIP begins on September 20th, at 7:30pm. Please meet 

at church with your fellow sisters in Christ to laugh, be encouraged, 

to discover the theme for the year and deepen your walk with our 

Lord Jesus Christ. Women of all ages welcome! 

Morning Worship Service              September 11, 2011

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/
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Attention kids in grades 1-6, Kids Zone is 
starting again and you’re invited to attend! 
KZ is a free children’s ministry of Winkler 
Bible Camp starting up this Saturday at the 
EMMS multi-purpose room.  It will be a high 
energy time of games, prizes, singing and an 

exciting teaching time.  It runs from 10:00-11:30 a.m. and 
will be every Saturday morning until December 10.  For 
more information contact Steve Klassen at 325-9519 or 
steve@winklerbiblecamp.com. 

All the mothers and daughters are invited to attend the Mother/ 
Daughter Retreat at Winkler Bible Camp on September 30th to 
October 1st! Come hear speaker Candace Wiebe, along with her 
daughters Tanisha and Ally, and strengthen your relationship with 
each other and God! The weekend will also include delicious food 
at the Court of the Merry Maidens, various exciting activities, and 
praise and worship! Cost for a mother and one daughter is $90, 
with an additional $30 per daughter after that. For more 
information, or to register, call 325-9519 or visit our website 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com 

Mental Health Lecture & Workshop sponsored by Eden Health 
care services on Oct. 3&4th. Dr. Mark Ragins will present lectures 
at Bergthaler Mennonite Church in Winkler. Oct 3rd – lecture 7-
9pm “Healing and Contributing: Recovery with Serious Mental 
Illness”. Coffee and dessert will be served. $20 registration. Oct 
4th Workshop 9am – 4pm “Launching People into Full Lives”, $85 
registration. Dr. Ragins will encourage us to see mental illness in 
the context of shared experience and how communities can better 
engage in embracing mental health. To register call 325.5355 or 
online at www.edenhealth.mb.ca 

For the College and Career and other Blue Bomber fans: Athletes in 
Action presents and invites you to "Church Night at the Stadium!!" There are 
3 games to choose from. They encourage you to invite your non churched 
friends to come along with you. Your purchases help support Athletes in 
Action Ministries. For details and deadlines for ordering tickets check on the 
table in the foyer. 
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Praise & Prayer 
 Praise God, the giver of Life. 
 Praise God the Father and giver of good things 
 Praise God for Grandparents 
 Continue to pray for John & Susan Hiebert. 
 pray for our Sunday school teachers  
 Pray for our ministerial couples 

 Pray for Communities in both the USA and Canada that have been 
devastated by wildfires these last months. Pray for those who have 
lost their homes, businesses and communities 

 Please Continue to pray for our Pastor search committee. 

TAKE NOTE:                
Winkler Bible Camp is looking for a weekend host 
family for an MCC exchange student. He will be 
volunteering at camp from September to July 
through MCC’s International Volunteer Exchange 
Program. This host family would be the weekend 
off site connection that would help give this young 
man more of an international experience and a 
consistent home church connection. If you are 
interested please call WBC @ 325-9519. 

Attention all Camp Workers and Bible School/College 
Students, there are bursaries available from the Ladies 
Fellowship. If you worked at camp this summer you are 
eligible to receive $20/week up to a maximum of 5 weeks, 
totalling $100. If you are a bible school student you are 
eligible for $100/semester. You are able to collect for 2 
years. Forms are available on the Ladies Fellowship bulletin 
board in the foyer. Please fill one out and hand it into 
mailbox # 72, or contact Melissa Klassen with any questions. 
 
PEACE SUNDAY, Let’s join together with the global Church in 
a special day of prayer for peace on September 25th, 2011.   
          
For Bulletin Announcements this week – please call Jenn Klassen at 822-3418 or 
email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 
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